
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Thursday, 27 April 2017 12:55 PM 
To: 'Matt Galbraith'; 'Roushan Walsh' 

Cc: 'Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au'; Michael Harmer; Dominic 
Russell; AMOD; 'Luis.Izzo@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au'; Phillip Ryan; 'Justine 

Vandepol' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
The Commission has considered the requests made and granted to ASAA and the AWU and the 
request made by the SDA below. The Commission has decided to allow each party to this matter 
until close of business Thursday 11 May 2017 to file its reply submissions.  
 
Ingrid Stear 
Relief Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

